
 

March 23, 2020 

 

Sky Point Family, 

Beginning March 24th, 2020,  Governor Holcomb issued a "Stay at Home" order for the State of 

Indiana. This means no one is permitted to leave their home except for essential things, such as 

grocery shopping, pharmacy, doctor appointments, food carry-out, and essential work. 

What that means for the Sky Point family is that services will continue as normal. ​All direct care 

staff providing social services to those with disabilities is considered essential and will 

continue to help us support our clients. ​ Our clients are still in need of these services during this 

time, and many need more support than ever due to the uncertainty and anxiety this may 

cause. We will continue to reach our mission of ​"Sky Point Social Services is committed to 

support individuals with ALL abilities in reaching their fullest potential by providing the care and 

services that will enable them to live enriching lives in the communities where they are valued 

and respected for their abilities and contributions." 

Even though direct care services will continue to, we will be closing the office to do our part in 

stopping the potential spread of COVID-19. Our administrative office staff will be working from 

home and will be available as normal Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm; and an on-call staff 

member is available 24/7 for emergencies only and can be reached at (260) 492-9334 option 1 

after hours and on weekends. 

 

Updates will continue to be available on our website, ​www.skypointindiana.com under the            

COVID-19 UPDATES ​ tab.  

 

We thank you for your understanding and willingness to help us promote wellbeing in the Sky                

Point family. As always, contact us at (260) 492-9334 if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

We will get through this together! 

 

 

Francis Jomo, MBA 

President and CEO 

Sky Point Social Services, LLC. 
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